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e: admin@ st-maryallsaints.reading.sch.uk 

 

7th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To support children with their Easter homework Mrs Hutchinson & Mrs Gooch will be available On Thursday 

29th March from 9am to 1pm in the Year 6 classrooms.  Children can stay for part or all of the session. 

 

Children will need to bring their homework, and a drink.  We will provide a mid-morning snack, please advise 

us of any allergies. 

 

Please return the slip below to confirm attendance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Hutchinson & Mrs Gooch 

 

 

I confirm that my child ____________________ will be attending the Easter Holiday homework session on 

Thursday 29th March. 

 

Please tick or complete the relevant information below: 

 

My child will attend the whole session  

 

My child will attend from ________ to ___________. 

 

My child will bring themselves to and from the session  

 

I will bring and collect my child from the session  

 

 

 

 

Signed __________________________  Date _____________________ 


